
                

PICTURE DAY IS COMING 

SOON! 
TSS Photography is excited to be the 

photographer for 

Salem Community High School. 

This year we will again be using our View First technology to allow you to view 

your photos before ordering.  You will also be allowed to pick from a multitude 

of backgrounds.  All you need to do is scan the QR code below or go to the website 

using the link to Pre-Register your child.  You will receive your child’s proofs 

within 48 hours of their picture being taken.   

 

https://regis.viewyour.photos/direct/91002/27289209 

Every student must be photographed for ID’s and yearbook. 
Every student must pre-register to be photographed on the school picture days.   
  
If you have any questions contact: 
TSS Photography, Saundra Banning (Owner)  618-548-5758 


